> From: Amy Ream [mailto:amybikes@comcast.net]

> Sent: Friday, January 16, 2015 2:41 PM

> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission

> Subject: No fracking here

>

> Ladies and gentlemen,

> | am writing to state my opposition to any terminal for toxic, flammable, environmentally dangerous
fracked gas from Canada or anywhere else. News reports of catastrophic explosions elsewhere have
sounded the alarm that the product is not safe and the transportation system is not safe. Further,
proponents have not made any effort to fortify the tracks or the cars, and why not? They know that it is
the public who will pay the costs of an accident while they keep the profits.

> We cannot let the desire for jobs blind us to the astronomical and long-lasting costs that would ensue
after a disastrous accident.

> | say NO. Please protect our future and vote NO.

> Sincerely yours,

> Amy Ream, MD

8785 SW Whitepine Ln

Portland Oregon 97225




